[image: image1.emf]
At the Noodles ‘N Dumplings Restaurant, Coleman Place,  Palmerston North. 
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This will be an excellent opportunity to meet Eric and his wife Judy and find out first hand what has been happening in the Society at both national and branch level.  If you wish to attend please email Kate Ngai at katelaunz@yahoo.co.nz. or phone 022 082 9897 before Wednesday October 26th. 
Our last Meeting
In August we were privileged to hear Ariunaa Mendtsoo who was born and raised in Ulaanbaatar, Outer Mongolia  talk about living in this fascinating part of the world. Ariunaa highlighted the cultural differences between Inner and Outer Mongolia which most of us were unaware of as we assumed that because of the geographic similarities the two countries would be very similar. 
Outer Mongolia became an independent state in 1924. It has a population of around 3 million people a third of which live in the capital city Ulaanbaatar. It is industrially developed and besides agriculture, the economy is heavily depends on mineral mining such as gold, copper and coal production. Despite its Buddhist  heritage there was strong Russian influence until 1990. Inner Mongolia remains as a part of China has a higher population many of whom are Han Chinese with their traditional culture and custom. The official Language in Outer Mongolia remains Mongolian whereas in Inner Mongolia it is Chinese and Mongolian, the latter written in Mongolian script, as opposed to the Mongolian Cyrillic alphabet in Outer Mongolia. 
Celebration of the Moon Festival in Palmerston North
Again this year we were invited to join the Massey University Chinese Students Association to celebrate this popular East Asian festival. The Moon Festival is a traditional celebration of abundance and togetherness, dating back over 3000 years to China’s Zhou Dynasty. The celebration took the form of a variety concert performances drawing on talent from the University and the local community.
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Performances by the local Chinese children included a drum dance by a talented College Street school pupils and the Manawatu Chinese Language class enthusiastically singing and entertaining with several songs . 
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“Chinese sound-fan” and “Love my motherland-China” performed by local Chinese group of Happy Birds 
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A talent groups of Chinese students from Massey University performing Chinese traditional music instruments, Erhu, dezhi and yangqin. 
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Massey University Chinese students expertly performed a Uryhgur minority traditional dance after having been coached by Fu Yujuan (Mimi) a visiting scholar from Xinjiang. 
Maurice  Alley
20st  October 2011. 
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